
	
	
	
	
	
	
21	August	2013	

oncern:	
	
To	Whom	It	May	C

etter	of	Support	
	
L
	
	
I	am	writing	this	support	letter	for	Mr	Bryan	Palmer,	a	builder,	whom	our	
rganisation	engaged	recently	for	our	new	office	fit	out,	to	build	and	install	office	o
partitions.		
	
In	the	weeks	that	I	have	been	associated	with	Bryan	his	diligence	to	pursue	
perfection	and	efficiency	at	our	office	site,	has	been	for	us,	most	commendable,	
e	would	have	been	flying	blind	without	his	assistance,	with	fire	sprinklers,	w

electricity	and	data	point	installation.	
	
Mr	Palmer	professionalism	showed	through	and	no	extra	job	stipulations	were	
ny	problem,	when	we	asked	for	an	automatic	entry	door,	for	our	staff	with	a
disabilities	to	access,	it	was	installed	within	days.	
	
I	found	Bryan	to	have	a	wealth	of	knowledge	regarding	the	needs	not	only	of	the	
office	environment	but	also	the	budget	constraints	of	the	non	government	sector	
and	his	personally	to	be	able	to	put	people	at	ease,	while	guiding	them	through	
he	best	options	for	the	fit	out.	His	contact	base	also	made	our	move	easier	and	t
done	to	a	professional	standard.	

	would	not	hesitate	to	promote	Mr	Palmer	and	his	staff	at	any	time.		
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egards	
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une	Riemer	
	
J
	
	
Deputy	Director	
Aboriginal	Disability	Network		


